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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 502
Committee: Ports, Waterways and Intermodal

Transit

Sponsor: Representative Jennifer Fidler

Analyst: Peter Grogan Date: 05/24/2023

House Bill 502 as reported by the Committee on Ports, Waterways and Intermodal Transit

would increase the administrative obligations of the Alabama Law Enforcement Agency

(ALEA) by providing for the oversight and maintenance of navigational markers on certain

waters of the state through the establishment of a uniform system of permitting such markers, in

accordance with federal law.

In addition, this bill could increase the obligations of counties or municipalities that elect to

place such markers, by an undetermined amount dependent on the cost to procure, install, and

maintain approved navigational markers. 


